
From: Chelsea Benner
To: "rcjames100@gmail.com"; "matt@tandchomes.net"
Subject: SX-17-00011
Date: Friday, May 26, 2017 9:28:29 AM
Attachments: SX-17-00011 James Request for Info Letter Signed.pdf

Good Morning,
 
Please see the attached letter in regards to the shoreline exemption for parcel number 16625. A
hard copy of this letter has also been sent out in the mail.  Please contact me if you have any further
questions.
 
Thank you,
 

Chelsea Benner
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us
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